
  

  

@ SUB-COMMITTEE'S REPORT TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

ON: RECOMMENDATION BY THE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 

ON FUNDAMENTAL HUMAN RIGHTS THAT THEIR SIXTH 

REPORT BE SENT FOR COMMENT TO A NUMBER OF LEGAL 

ASSOCIATIONS AND TO CERTAIN JUDGES     
  

s The Technical Committee on Fundamental Human Rights proposed 

that their seventh Report be sent for comment to 

- The Association of Law Societies 

N The General Council of the Bar 

- NADEL 

- The Black Lawyers Association 

. ik The Chief Justice and the Judges President 

It was proposed to give them one week in which to respond. 

2. The Council referred this recommendation to the Planning Committee 

who instructed the Sub-Committee to discuss this issue with the 

Technical Committee. This was done on 10 August, 1993. 

3. It appeared that the proposal was not an unanimous one. Only one 

member strongly favoured this course of action while the position of 

others varied from Iéss enthusiastic support to total opposition to 

the proposal. 

4. After having discussed the issues thoroughly, the Technical 

Committee agreed to recommend that their ninth report be sent to 

the following bodies for comment, requesting them to respond 

within a week: 

= The Association of Law Societies 

- The General Council of the Bar 

: NADEL 

- The Black Lawyers Association. 

The laws Compiission 

5. The Sub-Committee recommends that this proposal be approved. 

Evssz 
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